
Editorial Comments:  

After reading of the manuscript entitled "Risk of residual aluminum in treated waters with aluminum 
sulphate" I consider that it can be published in Advances in Research. The manuscript has some 
problems with the language. 

 Author’s Feedback:  

This work aims to determine the residual aluminum in water treated with aluminum sulfate and 
consider the health consequences. The language issue is considered in this new version. I hope I 
have made the necessary improvements. The phrases were revised and corrected.  


